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Hello friends! 
I hope you have enjoyed the 4th of July weekend.  I celebrated with food, family, friends and lots of 
fireworks.  As an added bonus my daughter shared the news that she will be adding another 
firecracker to the family next year!  January can’t get here fast enough for me! 
 
Ladies, keep your eye on our newsletters in the coming months for dates to our upcoming Trivia Night 
and Quarter Auction.  These two evenings not only raise money for our organization but provide a 
night of fun for all involved! 
 
As a reminder, our meetings will be in the rectory basement until our October general meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Bucher, President 
 
Our next general meeting will be July 14, at 7 p.m. in the Rectory meeting room.  Hope you can join us 
for a star-spangled evening of friendship, food, and fun.  
 
Refreshments for July will be the All-American menu of hot dogs, chips, and apple pie.    

Debbie Gartner, Hospitality Chairman                   
 
Entertainment for July will be one of our favorites – ROB YOUR NEIGHBOR! Bring a wrapped item and 
join in on the fun!!      Mary Graf and Jo Ann Ratermann, Co-chairs 
 
JUST A REMINDER:  Since we started having our meetings again, I want to remind the ladies that if you 
know of somebody in Sodality having surgery, I will send them a Mount Grace card.  I also send a 
sympathy card to any Sodalist who has a family member that has died.   You can reach me at (314)481-
3763.  Please keep all our Sodalists in your thoughts and prayers.  Therese DeMoor, Welfare 
 
If you would like to receive your newsletter by email or if you have a change of address, please contact 
me at 314-620-7908 or at taylordol1969@gmail.com.  Dolores Taylor, Corresponding Sec’y. 
 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
July 14, 2021  General Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Rectory Meeting Room 
July 26, 2021  Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m., RMR 
 
Brenda Bucher                                 Fr. Aaron Nord                                         Dolores Taylor 
    President                                               Pastor                                       Corresponding Secretary 
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